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Dear Mr Benham

The Tawa Cormmmunity Board at its meeting on Thursday 8 February 2007 discussed a
paper regarding the realignment of the Porirua Stream at Findlay Street.

Following discussion the Board then resolved the following:

THAT the Tawa Community Board:

1. Receive the information.

2. Support in principle the bifurcation option, being option 1B — full diversion -~ =+
with bifurcation at north end, subject to more detailed analysis of the detailed
design and a full environmental assessment of the impacts of stream

straightening.

3.  Write a letier to the Greater Wellington Regional Council to urge them to
proceed as quickly as possible to implement this initiative.

The Board will look forward to Greater Wellington’s response in due course.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Dunlop
Senior Committee Adviser — Democratic Services
Ph: (04) 801-3465

* Fax: (04) 801-3020

Email: Fiona.dunlop@wcc.govi.nz
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